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GARY E. JOHNSON
GOVERNOR

JENNIFER A. SALISBURY
CABINET SECRETARY

December 27, 1996

Rand Carroll
General Counsel
EMNRD

2040 S Pacheco
Santa Fe NM 87505

RE: Fannie Ward #1, K-18-30N-11W, 30-045-09481
Wright Ward #1, A-16-27N-12W, 30-045-06590

Dear Rand:

On November 8, 1996, we requested the above-mentioned wells be brought into compliance with
Rule #201, 202 and 203 before December 13, 1996. Please refer to the attached letter. To this date,
we have not received any response or production reports on these wells.

Please docket a case for hearing showing why the above-mentioned wells should not be plugged and
abandoned according to an OCD approved plugging program.

Sincerely,
Johnny Robinson
Deputy O&G Inspector
JR/sh
Attach.
cc:. TAfile

Well file

Ms. Joanne Morgan, Southwest Production Co., 777 S Central Expwy Ste. 7E, Richardson TX
75080
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